The meeting was called to order by the Chairman, Mr. Bodine, with all members present.

The decision was reached to hold a public meeting regarding the call for a bond election on the Green Ferry Bridge. Bovay Engineers have informed Mr. Bodine that plans for the Green Ferry Bridge will be ready to present early in August.

Permission to use the gym at the high school has been granted by the school district for this public meeting, and announcement will be made through the papers.

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned.

Attest Manue Schriffeller Approved Joy Booking